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Book Fairs at Summer Nights

The annual Summer Nights are currently being held every Thursday and Saturday, until Saturday
11th August 2018. At the Summer Nights event on Thursday 19th July, the Gibraltar Cultural
Services Library Team, held a Book Fair at Casemates Square.

All books were free of charge, with the public encouraged to take books at their leisure. Gibraltar
Cultural Services library staff were available to answer any questions that people may have had and
to discuss their ideas.

The event was well attended, and due to its success, a second Book Fair has been scheduled for
Thursday 2nd August, at Casemates Square. Children are also encouraged to take books, but they
must be accompanied by an adult.

For further information please contact the Library Team at Gibraltar Cultural Services on
20075669 or email: info@culture.gi.
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